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Aaniin Christina,
 
Chi miigwech for the update. Have a great week.
 
Gichi manaadendamowin
 

Tom Cowie
Tom Cowie
Lands/Resources Consultation
Hiawatha First Nation
431 Hiawatha Line,
Hiawatha, On
K9J 0E6
705 295-4421 Ext. 216
Email tcowie@hiawathafn.ca

 We, the Michi Saagiig of Hiawatha First Nation, are a vibrant, proud, independent and healthy people
balanced in the richness of our culture and traditional way of life
 
 
 

From: Christina Coulter <ChristinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 2:14 PM
Cc: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca>
Subject: R-05-23 (Mundell)
 

ALERT: This message originated outside of HFN's network. BE CAUTIOUS before clicking any link or
attachment.

Good Afternoon;
 
The Township is in receipt of a rezoning application File R-05-23 (Mundell).  A copy of
the Notice of Complete Application and Public Meeting along with the Draft By-law
are attached. The Notice and supporting documents will also be posted on the
Township website today.
 
Please provide your comments to me no later than 8:30 a.m. on Friday, September 8,
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2023.
 
Sincerely,
Christina
 
Christina Coulter B. Sc. (Hons.)
Planner
 
T: 705 652 8392 x 226  F: 705 652 5044
   Township of

Douro-Dummer
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